
ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE CABLE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

PHASE 4 SPECTRUM ROLLOUT READY TO GO

The addresses in Phase 4 will be released during the week of June 14. Sales reps
will be contacting residents starting on or about June 17

REMINDER: If you are a part-time resident, whether weekend or seasonal, and you
are concerned that you may miss the Spectrum rep, the Cable Advisory Committee
will help you connect with Spectrum. If you have not already done so, please
email your New Marlborough address and your contact phone number with
“Part-Time Resident“ in the subject line to johnvalente46@gmail.com. We will pass
this information on to Spectrum, and they will be in touch with you. Spectrum reps
and installers work weekends so the process can be easily facilitated. Here is a link
to the Phase Map if you are not sure what phase you are in.

https://www.newmarlboroughma.gov/sites/g/files/vyhlif4771/f/uploads/new_marlborough_phase_map-1_4-5-21.pdf

